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Leighton, Adele

From: Ross, F. Anne

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2009 12:30 PM
To: Leighton, Adele

Subject: FW: rate payer concerns

F. Anne Ross, Esqg.

General Counsel

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 8. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301

603-271-6005

THIS TRANSMITTAL AND ATTACHED ACCOMPANYING DOCUMENTS (if any) IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE
OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS
PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW.
If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent who
is responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, in any
manner or form, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately. Thank you for your assistance.

————— Original Message-----

From: Smith, Kim On Behalf Of PUC

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2009 10:30 AM

To: Howland, Debra; Ross, F. Anne; Damon, Edward
Subject: FW: rate payer concerns

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account.

~-Kim

----- Original Message-----

From: Jon Edwards [mailto:jonedwardsl@myfairpoint.net]
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2009 3:15 PM

To: PUC

Subject: rate payer concerns

Pertinent to public Comment pursuant to Rule 203.18 I ask to have the following coments
included in the record of the 09-067 proceeding and posted in the "docketbook!.

As a NH ratepayer I would like to know if a ratepayer group can also intervene in this
case on the basis that PSNH is bypassing potentially lower priced power producers at the
expense of the rate payer, is threatening sustainability of the northern forest that is
already suffering from liquidation harvesting at the expense of tourism, and is putting at
risk the viability of other currently operating biomass facilities with almost certain
chip price increases that will lead to potential pass through expenses to the rate payer.
Thanks. Jonathan Edwards (Berlin NH)
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Leighton, Adele

From: Ross, F. Anne

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2009 12:30 PM

To: 'jonedwards1@myfairpoint.net’

Cc: Leighton, Adele

Subject: Receipt of Public Comment in 09-067 Clean Power Complaint

We have received your comment and it will be posted in the above referenced docket. You will be entered as an
interested party and will receive future Commission orders in this matter. Thank you for taking the time to let us
know of your concerns.

F. Anne Ross, Esq.

General Counsel

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 8. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301
603-271-6005
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